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Advertisement for Bid 

Solicitation Number 25-01 
 

Temporary School Facilities for Colegio Ponceño 
 

Colegio Ponceño, located in Ponce, Puerto Rico, invites qualified contractors to submit competitive 

sealed bids for the construction of temporary school facilities. Sealed bids for the project referenced 

above will be received and reviewed by the College’s board. This project will be funded through the 

FEMA Public Assistance Program. Contractors must comply with all applicable federal and territorial 

procurement requirements. This procurement and the subsequent contract will be in accordance with 2 

CFR § 200. 

Project Overview: The project includes the construction and installation of temporary educational 

facilities, including classrooms, administrative offices, restroom facilities, electrical and plumbing 

infrastructure, and other related site improvements required to support school operations during the 

recovery period. 

 

Bid Process Timeline: 

• Advertisement Publication Date: May 7, 2025 

• Pre-Bid Conference: May 15, 2025, at 10:00 AM (AST) 

• Questions due: May 16, 2025, at 10:00 AM (AST) 

• Bid Submission Deadline: June 9, 2025, at 2:00 PM (AST) 

• Public Bid Opening: June 9, 2025, at 11:00 AM (AST) 

Pre-Bid Conference: A pre-bid conference will be held at Colegio Ponceño, 1900 Carr. 14, 

Ave. Tito Castro, Ponce, PR 00716-4701. Attendance is highly suggested for all prospective 

bidders. You may also participate virtually:  Microsoft Teams: Meeting ID: 266 967 075 

844 9  Passcode: vr7ZV7Nr 

 
Potential bidders may also arrange for site visits by contacting the school contact below: 

P. Manuel Sánchez, Director, manuel.sanchez@copin.net, 787-848-2525. 

Bid Submission: Sealed bids must be submitted clearly marked "Sealed Bid - Temporary Facilities Colegio 

Ponceño," addressed and delivered to the following: 

Colegio Ponceño Attn: P. Manuel Sánchez, 1900 Carr. 14, Ave. Tito Castro Ponce, PR 00716-4701 

Colegio Ponceño intends to select a bid based upon: a) most fitting of the school’s needs; b) most responsible and 

responsive bidder; c) at the lowest cost.   

Any questions regarding this procurement may be sent to manuel.sanchez@copin.net and must be submitted by 

10:00 AM on May 16, 2025. 

Important bid documents can be accessed here: https://tinyurl.com/52pzanbp 
 

 

                                                                                           

 

P. Manuel Sánchez Villanueva, Sch. P.                                Lic:  José L. Galarza García  

Director of Colegio Ponceño                                         President of the Board of Directors 

COLEGIO PONCEÑO 
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